
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 

Childcare companies located within the boundaries of the Onondaga Central School District are 

invited to submit a proposal to provide universal prekindergarten services for the Onondaga 

Central School District.  Proposals must be received in the format described in the proposal 

packet, which may be obtained at the Onondaga Central School District, 4466 South Onondaga 

Road, Nedrow, New York 13120, beginning on Thursday February 1, 2024.   

 

Proposals must be received by Friday February 26, 2024, 1:00 p.m. (EST) 

 

Addressed to: 

 

Onondaga Central School District 

Attn: Joseph Sterbank, School Business Administrator 

4466 South Onondaga Road 

Nedrow, New York 13120 

 

 

 


